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Question: Could the minister please provide further documentation clarifying the 
approval process for the trip to South Africa? 

     

Answer: 
   

 
I also have an answer from an earlier question around when was that overseas trip to South Africa 
approved. Approval was received from the Minister for Transport for a departmental employee to 
attend the World Routes conference in Durban, South Africa on 3 September 2015. The conference 
was held from 18 to 24 September. 
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